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Flat 4

12 Rosslyn Hill

23/01/2018  20:25:212017/6381/P OBJ Sirintiya Roberts I would like to register my objection to the proposal. The proposal represents a clear and 

unnecessary risk to neighbouring properties. As mentioned in the Basement Impact 

Assessment, both the risks to land stability and adjacent buildings is considered to be 

moderate rather than low. This is on top of the potential problems caused by proximity to 

the tube line and redirection of groundwater.

The proposal would also set a precedent of over-development via basement extensions 

that would greatly affect the character of the conservation area and listed buildings in our 

neighbourhood.
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